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Online Units 
Children at home and those in school are both 
following the same units of learning. Teachers 
have provided work on Google Classroom and 
all of the links are on our website. We’ve had 
some great suggestions from parents (weekly 
story time and excellent tech advice). Thanks 
so much for that! And another huge thank you 
for your engagement! Amazing! 

 
 

 
 
Bikeability Level 2 

The Bikeability team 
have been in touch to 
let us know that their 
sessions before half 

term have been cancelled and they will not be 
able to squeeze any schools in this year when 
they do return. Sorry to share this news. 
 
 

Coronavirus: How to keep children healthy, 
happy, learning and entertained at home 
  
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
Here is your free e-copy of Family First 
magazine, packed full of information to help 
keep children happy, learning & entertained at 
home during lockdown - We hope it helps in 
some way. 
 
Please click on the link below: 
https://issuu.com/sevenstarmedia/docs/ff_iss
ue_7_digital211220 
 

 
 
Stay safe, 
The Family First Team 
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Let’s Celebrate! 
Pupils at home and in school have been busy. 
Well done to everyone for managing this 
situation.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Term dates for your diary (New items in bold) 
 
You probably won’t be surprised to see that 
this section is significantly shorter than our 
normal list of events. However, that does not 
mean that we are not enriching the children’s 
learning. 
 
Please keep an eye on this section, as we 
regularly add events to the calendar. 
 

Spring term: 
4th January – 12th February 

22nd February – 2nd April 

 
18 & 25 Jan: Y3 and Y4 Zoom Story  
20 & 27 Jan: Y5 and Y6 Zoom Story 
1 Feb: Children’s Mental Health Week 
8 Feb: Climate Change Week of Action 
8 Feb: 5SC Bikeability week cancelled 
22 Feb: 5JM Bikeability week 

 
Child Safety Reminders: 

 

Parking  
Please take care when parking 
cars to pick up or drop children off 
at school. Children’s safety is 
paramount. The Police visit all 
schools regularly to check that 
children are safe when arriving at, or leaving, 
school. 

 
Dogs 

Unfortunately, as much as we love 
our four-legged friends, we do 

not allow dogs on site (apart 
from guide dogs).  
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